United States Department of the Interior

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE
1849 C Street, NW.
Washington, D.C. 20240

H36(2256)

Ms. Diane Mclnerney

CLG Cootdinator and Grant Administrator

State of Vermont Division for Historic Preservation JUL 28 2010
1 National Life Drive, Floor 6

Montpelier, VT 05602-0501

f)ear Ms. Mclnerney:

Thank you for forwarding the necessary documentation concerning the Town of Norwich’s
application for participation in the Certified Local Government (CLG) Program. T have
reviewed your submission and am pleased to concur in your recommendation that Norwich
be certified under the provision of Section 101(c) of the National Historic Preservation Act.
The date of certification will be recorded as the date of this letter. We are also providing a
copy of this letter to the Town of Norwich.

If you have any questions about this letter, please feel free to contact me by phone at
202-354-2062, ot by email at megan_brown(@nps.gov.

b

Megan J”Bréwn
Certified Local Government Program Coordinator

Sincerely,

cc: Phil Dechert, Town of Norwich



